
 

Consultation on the Reliability Panel’s review of the performance of the National 
Electricity Market during 2013-14 

 

The Reliability Panel (Panel) is currently conducting its annual review of the performance 
of the National Electricity Market for the 2013-14 financial year (2014 Annual Market 
Performance Review). The review focuses on the performance of the market in terms of 
reliability, security and safety of the power system. 

The Panel published a draft report on the 2014 Annual Market Performance Review on 
13 May 2015.  Stakeholder submissions on the 2014 Annual Market Performance Review 
are required by the close of business on 24 June 2015. 

Electronic submissions must be lodged online through the Australian Energy Market 
Commission’s website www.aemc.gov.au using the link entitled “lodge a submission” and 
reference code “REL0055”.  The submission must be on letterhead (if submitted on behalf 
of an organisation), signed and dated.  

Or, if choosing to make submissions by mail, the submission must be on letterhead (if 
submitted on behalf of an organisation), signed and dated. The submission may be posted 
to:  

The Reliability Panel  
Australian Energy Market Commission  
PO Box A2449  
SYDNEY SOUTH NSW 1235 

If requested, the Panel will hold a public meeting in relation to the draft report for the 2014 
Annual Market Performance Review. Stakeholders wishing to request a public meeting 
should notify the Panel via the AEMC website no later than Wednesday 20 May 2015. 

Stakeholders will be notified that a public meeting will be held at least two weeks prior to 
that meeting.  

For further information in relation to the Panel’s Annual Electricity Market Performance 
Review please contact James Eastcott at the Australian Energy Market Commission on 
(02) 8296 7800 or  panel@aemc.gov.au.  
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